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PUBLIC NOTICE 
The Boardman Planning Commission will conduct a  

Public Hearing 
Wednesday, May 26, 2021 

7:00 PM 
Using the web-based conferencing service ZOOM on 

any mobile device. 
This meeting is available to the public using: 

https://zoom.us/j/2860039400 
 

The Boardman Planning Commission will conduct a Public Hearing on an application for a Zone 
Change, Variance to street and R-O-W widths, and a Preliminary Plat on tax lot #109 of Morrow 
County Tax Map 04N 25E 04, submitted by PROffutt Limited Partnership. This application has 
triggered a Post Acknowledgement Plan Amendment (PAPA 01-2021) with DLCD. Submission of 
Notice to DLCD was officially made April 16, 2021, meeting the 35 days required, prior to this 
first of two hearings. 
 
The proposed change is for 22.94 acres of Light Industrial Zoned Land to Master Planned 
Development Zone to develop a phased Residential and Commercial mixed use development. 
PROffutt Limited Partnership application is online at www.cityofboardman.com .   
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